
From: Luke McMahan
To: Mandeville, Douglas
Cc: Robin.jones@wyo.gov
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC"s draft environmental assessment for the North Butte flow rate adjustment
Date: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 10:57:31 AM

Hello Doug,

LQD District 3 received a hard copy of the draft environmental assessment for the North Butte
flow rate adjustment on September 30, 2016. District 3 has reviewed the environmental
assessment and has no comments. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the document.

Luke McMahan, P.G.
Project Geologist
WDEQ-LQD District III
2100 West 5th Street
Sheridan, WY 82801
307-675-5619
luke.mcmahan@wyo.gov

On Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 8:12 AM, Mandeville, Douglas <Douglas.Mandeville@nrc.gov>
wrote:

Luke –

 

I’m following up on the message I sent you on Friday.  Our draft EA for the North
Butte flow rate increase was signed out today and a hard copy is on its way.  As I
mentioned before, our process includes providing a copy of an EA to the State so
that you have a chance to comment on the document, if you choose to do so.  To
facilitate your review, I’ve attached an electronic copy of the EA.  If you have any
comments, they can be provided by letter, email, or by phone. 

 

Robin –

 

Although this is an action for North Butte, I’ve included you on this as well as
Cameco sends the North Butte resin to Smith Ranch for the remaining steps in
processing.  This won’t change any aspect of the operation at Smith Ranch.  The
only item that will change is the frequency of resin shipments from North Butte to
Smith Ranch. 

 

Thanks in advance for your help. 
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Doug

 

 

 

Douglas T. Mandeville

U.S. NRC

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

301-415-0724

 

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction 
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records 
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

tel:301-415-0724

